ELALTCE RTI:DO Gintautas - DNR, Peter <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

RE: Excavation fencing at spill 476532/Rem 14115 - Horst Schutt battery

1 message

Ray Gorka <RGorka@kpk.com> Fri, Oct 15, 2021 at 10:07 AM
To: Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Mr. Gintautas, Jeff and | both called the field to fix this.

Thank you for making us aware of this, | will ensure is repaired quickly.

Ray

From: Peter Gintautas <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 9:57 AM

To: COGCC <COGCC@kpk.com>; Ray Gorka <RGorka@kpk.com>; Jeff Rickard <JRickard@kpk.com>
Subject: Excavation fencing at spill 476532/Rem 14115 - Horst Schutt battery

We received a complaint regarding the fencing at the open excavation at the Horst_schutt battery. I visited the site this morning and
as seen in the attached photos the fencing in place has not been maintained and is not adequate to prevent access when sites are not
attended.

Fencing or covering ope excavation is required by Rule 913.b(5)B.i .

Repairs or replacement of fencing to prevent access must be completed within 24 hours of this email. I will put in a Field Inspection
report later today with the same corrective action.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

Cell 719.679.1326
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Please be cautious

KPK External Sender Notice: This email is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links.







